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REPORT OF THE CHAIR OF THE LICENSING AND PUBLIC PROTECTION 

COMMITTEE 

The Licensing and Public Protection Committee has met once since the last full 
Council meeting.  This was on the12th October where the following items were 
considered: 

1. Review of the Statement of Licensing policy 
2. Review of Licensing Fees and Charges 
3. Review of Statutory Taxi and Private Hire Standards Requirements 
4. Review of Draft Taxi Fees and charges 2021-22 
5. Review of the Dog Control Policy. 

The substantive detail can be found on the Council’s website. 

There were also a number of Public Protection and License Review Sub Committees held. 

 

The next meeting due in December has been cancelled due to lack of business. 

 

Councillor Simon White 

Chair 

 

 


